MEDIA RELEASE

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: June 07, 2024

Executive Director Krista Ferraro departing the Ottawa Police Service Board effective June 7th

(Ottawa) — The Ottawa Police Service Board is announcing the departure of Executive Director Krista Ferraro, effective June 7th, as she has elected to pursue an external opportunity.

Krista has served as the Executive Director for more than seven years, overseeing the day-to-day management of the Board through times that were at times challenging.

"Ms. Ferraro has been a valuable source of knowledge and has been extremely dedicated to her role. Over the course of her employment, she never once missed a Board meeting. We are grateful for her professionalism and extend our sincerest wishes for continued success in her future endeavours and thank her for her service over the years" stated Salim Fakirani, Chair of the Ottawa Police Service Board.

The Ottawa Police Service Board will be launching a recruitment process for a new Executive Director shortly, with the assistance of a search firm.

The Ottawa Police Service Board is the civilian body responsible for governing the Ottawa Police Service. It is responsible for ensuring the provision of adequate and effective police services to the City of Ottawa's residents.

-30-

For additional information, please contact Habib Sayah, Senior Policy Advisor, Ottawa Police Service Board, at 580-2424, ext. 26597; email: habib.sayah@ottawa.ca